
God is Faithful to Take Us Beyond Our Vision 
 

 The Center shares the gospel with 
every receptive client and those who 
accompany her.  Both men and women 
pray to accept Christ or express a desire 
to know more about God.  With this, they 
often still feel unworthy to attend church.  
We encourage them to join our Bible 
studies and stay as long as needed until 
they are ready to step out and join a local 
church.  We are blessed to have 
individuals of both genders from multiple 
churches presenting The Word chapter 
by chapter, verse by verse in a manner 
so that all attendees can clearly 
understand and participate.  The studies 
include the Books of Genesis, Parallel of 
the Gospels, Romans and Revelation.  

Statistics at our Center each year prove that up to 91 % of women at 
risk to abort choose life when they view their unborn in the womb.  This 
would never be possible without God providing state of the art 
ultrasound machines and trained, dedicated RNs and RDMSs.  With 
both, over 5,000 women at-risk to abort have chosen life.   

 

In filing a grant with Focus on the Family in 2005, we discovered the 
stipulation that an RN serve as Nurse Manager.  It so happened Bette 
Robertson, one of our first volunteers, was a retired nurse.  She agreed 
to return to school, renew her license and accept the responsibility.  It 
was obvious that God foreknew exactly who we needed.  

 

This year before any of us, including Bette, knew that family 
demands would dictate the need for her to cut weekly hours.  God was 
making preparation by sending RN/RDMS Beth Milner a year earlier to 
volunteer.  She immediately agreed to come on staff and supplement 
Bette’s hours as Assistant Nurse Manager. 

 

One critical component of our success is having a sonographer on 
duty every hour we are seeing clients.  With Bette, Beth and the 
continued services by RDMSs Kathy Marquardt and Kim Salter many 
more lives will be saved. 

 

Bette Robertson & Beth Milner 
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God is Faithful to Provide Staff  

The Lifeline 

Beltway 8 South Crisis Pregnancy Center 

It is awesome to witness how God transforms individuals and entire families.  Dominque came for three years with 
his daughters, even when his girlfriend, Jennifer, was working and unable to attend.  He was intrigued by the study of 
the Word and rarely missed a class.  After three years, Dominque dedicated his life to Jesus, not only as his Savior but 
also Lord.  Jennifer accepted his marriage proposal, they were baptized at a local church, and married at the foot of a 
church’s giant cross.   

 

However, this is not the end of their story but instead a new beginning.  The family was gracious to tell their story on 
a video for our 2017 banquet.  At the end of the event, Pastor Rizer from South Belt Church approached Dominque 
about a part-time position as their Youth Pastor.  Since he works full-time at the Post Office, this was a perfect way to 
start his work in ministry.  Raising up a youth pastor goes far beyond the mission statement of our Crisis Pregnancy 
Center, but what better way to train up the next generation?  Dominque is now in a position to speak out with firsthand 
knowledge supporting a committed relationship with Jesus, spouse and children.   



 

He put it on the hearts of new churches to 
join the “Change for Life” campaign. They are 
Life Point Fellowship of Pearland, South Main 
Baptist of Pasadena and EFC NASA of in 
Webster.  Alongside Christian Temple 
Assembly of God, Clear Lake Baptist, 
Covenant Community, Crosspoint Pearland, 
Fellowship Bible, a First Baptist Houston 
Sunday Class, First Baptist of Pearland, Hope 
Church, North Central Baptist, Park Temple 
Baptist, Sagemont Spanish Church, South Belt 
and University Baptist Clear Lake, it has been 
a great success.  

 

Our thanks to all of you for caring and 
sharing. 

Over the years, the Center’s leaders have developed a close partnership with twenty-
one (21) local churches.  The vast work of the ministry would never be possible without 
the commitment of these pastors and their members.  Before we knew we would lose 
one of our baby bottle participants, God was already preparing the way for success. 
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A Big 

THANK YOU 

to CPC Supporters 
 

As a Pro-Life, non-profit  
501(c)(3), Christian based 
corporation, we are totally 

dependent upon the 
generosity of our supporters.   
The cost of services provided 

to clients averages 
 $150 to $250 each.   

Those giving their time and 
financial aid are truly 
making a difference  
one life at a time.  

 May God richly bless you. 

Beltway 8 South CPC 
 

10851 Scarsdale Blvd. #800 
Houston, TX 77089 

281-484-0005 
www.lifelineCPC.org 

email:  CPHelp@lifelinecpc.org 
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From 2004 thru June 2017, 
Beltway has served 31,815  

clients and support group 
visits.  Of the 5,796  

clients with positive tests  
and at “Risk to Abort,” 

 5,059 chose life.  
 During this time, 1,933  

individuals accepted Jesus 
as Lord and Savior or 

rededicated their life to Him.  
Your continued prayers and 

support are needed and 
deeply appreciated. 

The Lifeline 

God is Faithful to Provide Support 

Thanks to ALL who Serve Jesus by Serving Others!!!! 

South Main Baptist of Pasadena 

LifePoint Fellowship of Pearland 

EFC of NASA in Webster 

”Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time  

we will reap a harvest if we do not give up.” Galatians 6:9 

God is Faithful to Provide Helpers who Treasure Life 

The vast work of this ministry would never be possible without you.  You come to 
serve our clients as regular volunteers, as groups on work days and at special events.  
You provide financial support, photography, video recording, dinner for LEAP 
participants, all our blessing room items, gift cards to meet urgent needs and 
extraordinary gifting at Mother’s Day, Father’s Day, Baby Dedication and Christmas.  
Your generous gifting and willingness to give of yourselves greatly blesses our clients, 
fathers of the babies and their families.   

 

Therefore, we would like to send you news about upcoming events such as the 
enclosed 2018 Banquet Save-the-Date announcement.  We would like to respond to your 
inquiries about specific ways to support the ministry such as the enclosed information 
about joining the Kroger easy share program.  We would also like to send you news 
about our clients more often.  Email has become the most efficient and cost-effective 
method of delivering messages to everyone.  However, we do understand the nuisance 
of receiving high volumes from single sources and pledge consideration. 

o 

To make this possible we need to verify your contact information in our database. 
Please send us an email with your name(s) and address to info@lifelinecpc.org. 

http://www.lifelinecpc.org/
mailto:info@lifelinecpc.org

